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All prescription monitoring data collected, maintained, or submitted pursuant to this Program is confidential, privileged, not subject to discovery, subpoena, or other means of legal 

compulsion in civil litigation, and is not a public record. 

Dear Practitioners, 
 
This notice is to inform you that the District of Columbia Prescription Drug Monitoring Program 
(PDMP) will be launching quarterly personalized Prescriber Reports on April 11th, 2018.     
 
This report is intended to provide a summary of a practitioner’s prescribing of covered 
substances over a specified period.  The implementation of prescriber report presents an 
opportunity for self-analysis of a practitioner’s practice as it relates to their prescribing of 
controlled substances and substances of concern. Additionally, by providing these metrics and 
notifying practitioners of their standing among their peers may positively influence their 
prescribing of controlled substances and may assist practitioners with their treatment decisions. 
 
To provide the prescriber with the most useful information, please login to your AWARxE 
account and do the following: 
 
1. Verify your DEA registration number or email doh.pdmp@dc.gov to update this information 
 
2. Verify your healthcare specialty information and add or update this information 
 
To view your personalized Prescriber Report on the afternoon of April 11th 2018, users must 
be registered for PMP AWARxE then click, “Prescriber Report” on the AWARxE dashboard.  
 
District of Columbia licensed practitioners who are not currently registered with the DC 
Prescription Drug Monitoring Program are encouraged to register as users via 
https://districtofcolumbia.pmpaware.net/login.    
 
Once at the login screen, the user must click the “Create an account” button to begin the 
process. For more information on registration, refer to the User Support Manual available on 
the DC PDMP website. After your registration is submitted, you must click the “Submit Your 
Registration” button to continue the process.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns about navigating the system, please contact Appriss 
technical support directly at 855-932-4767. Technical assistance is available 24-7. Please submit 
any Program questions by email to doh.pdmp@dc.gov.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
DC PDMP Administrator 
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